
Fun Facts About the Upcoming Consecration on May 3rd! 

 

We are expecting approximately 650 people to attend in person! 

Of those 650, 26 are Bishops!   

Bishop Elect Amy will have the support of 20 visiting Bishops, and 5 Co-Consecrators 
joining our Presiding Bishop, Sean Rowe.   

We will also be blessed by the presence of 9 Bishop Spouses. 

In addition, 2 Clergy from The Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception will be joining us 
and many visiting clergy from throughout the Episcopal Church. 

 

Additional Information 

If you need to be at a rehearsal, you will receive an email or phone call. Please watch your 
spam emails and check your voicemail.   

Diocesan Committees need not attend the rehearsal.   

Bishop Elect Amy would love to see your Congregational Banners!  If you are able to bring 
yours, please place it in Founder’s Hall on either side of the projection screen. 

Clergy vesting will be in Haden Hall. Please arrive no later than 9am. Please be on the 
lookout for visiting clergy who may need help finding their way. 

Each Procession will have an identified area to gather prior to processing and will be led by 
a Verger. 

You'll receive direction for where you're sitting the morning of the Ordination. Be assured: 
vested clergy will be sitting in the Cathedral. 

Due to the large number attending the service, the fire alarm will be set and there will be no 
incense. 

Also, mark your calendars for conversation and lunch with the Presiding Bishop on Friday, 
May 2 beginning at 11:00am in Haden Hall. 
 

 


